
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

08/23 21 April 2023 

 
Lily Beach Upgrade Proposal 

 
The Shire of Christmas Island is planning for the 23/24 budget to upgrade the Lily Beach 
precinct, and is seeking public comment and suggestions on the proposed draft upgrade as 
represented below. 
 
Please note: 

 The prosed BBQ are wood fired as there is no power to the Lily Beach  
precinct and Gas is not considered a safe viable option. 

 This Draft Plan does not include the boardwalk as that is a further project following 
the Lily Beach upgrade. 

 
Comments and suggestions on the proposed draft upgrade should be forward to the CEO at 
Shire.ceo@shire.gov.cx  by the 4pm 12th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  
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LILY BEACH PROPOSED UPGRADE 
April 2023 



  

PROPOSED MASTERPLAN 



  

BEFORE 

Refurbished existing slab 

New timber structure 

New extended roof cover 

Covered link between shelters 

General use BBQ stand  

Dedicated Halal BBQ stand 

Concrete Fire Pit 

1.2Kw Solar system 

 

 Not shown  

Aluminium table/benches Sets 

 

AFTER 



 

South View 

North Elevation 


